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October 29, 2018

RE: Construction at Plant-6 (Park Lane)
Dear Customer:

The District is starting a large water treatment upgrade at our Plant-6 (Park Lane) pump station.
This construction will be completed in phases over the next 2 years. The upgrades to the water
treatment plant are necessary to continue to supply the highest quality water to our customers in the
most cost effective manner.

The upgrades are being paid for by the US Navy and NOT by the Bethpage Water District or their
consumers.

Future updates on this project will be posted on our website www.bethpagewater.com and emailed
to everyone on our email list. If you wish to be included on the updates please email your name,
address, phone number and best email address to info @bethpagewater.com.

If you have any questions, please free to contact the office at 516-931-0093.

Very truly your.

Superintendent
BETHPAGE WATER DISTRICT



